

## ST. MICHAEL'S COLLEGE UNIVERSITY OF TORONTO TORONTO S,CANADA

OFFICE OF THE PREBIDENT

December 3, 1969

Rev. Bernard J. Lonergan, s.j., Regis College, 3425 Bayview Avenue, Willowdale, Ontario

Dear Father Lonergan:

Herewith the copy of your talk. The only purpose for which it was used was to make possible a news release which would not be at too great a variance from the text.

I trust that by now you will have recovered from any over exertion which we demanded
of you on last Friday evening. Thanks once again
for becoming our first honorary graduand.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

J. M. Kelly, c.s.b.

President

Encl.